Mersey Park Primary School

M P

Headteacher's Newsletter - September 2022

- WELCOME-BACK TO SCHOOL

We would like to warmly welcome everyone back to school and we hope you all had a lovely summer break.



Toast

Toast is provided by our PTA each day
in school. Please go to your ParentPay account if
you would like your child to receive toast.

School Dinners

School dinners are served on our 3 week menu pattern. Details of the meals we provide can be found on our school website. All school meals should be paid for in advance via ParentPay (Year 3 to Year 6 only).

If you have any questions or need any help setting up ParentPay, please contact the school office.





Follow Us @MPPS_Wirral

"Be Nice, Work Hard, Never Give up"

September Dates to Remember

Harvest Festival Assembly (Pupils Only)

Friday 30th September Hawest



Halfterm Holiday

Monday 24th October - Friday 28th October





Please remember to follow our invitation and

download our school app.



<u>All</u> messages, letters, information and updates from

school will be made via the app. If you need any assistance please

contact the school office.



Harvest Festival

We will be having a Harvest Festival Assembly in school



on Friday 30th September. If you are able to, and would like to, make a donation of non perishable food, please bring it to the school office. We will then pass all donations to our local food bank

Once again thank you for your support.

Nasal Flu Immunisation Programme—Autumn 2022

We have recently sent out details of the flu immunisation programme, by email via the school App to all parents. Once again, this year you are able to give online consent for your child/children to receive their nasal flu immunisation in school. This will take place on



Friday 25t November 2022. Please see details below. Please look out for further updates!

Introducing e-Consent forms for school aged vaccinations across schools in Wirral

e-Consent...it's so easy!

Working in partnership with Wirral Community Health and Care NHS Foundation Trust, we're delighted to introduce a new way for our parents and carers to consent to their school aged children's vaccinations.

You can now provide e-Consent for **all** your child's vaccinations with the click of a button, using your mobile phone, computer, laptop or tablet.

The new e-Consent process is:

- safe and secure
- easy to use
- convenient and saves time

friendly to the environment - saves paper

How it works:

you'll receive an email or text from ourselves with a link to the e-Consent form the form is simple and easy to complete once you've completed the e-Consent form, click 'submit' you'll receive an email to confirm the form has been received securely the Trust's Immunisation Team will receive your child's form via a secure portal if you've consented, your child will have their vaccine here in school

Remember, the new e-Consent process is easy, secure and convenient!

For more information please visit NHS website

To complete your child's vaccination e-Consent forms please follow this link, Link to E-consent form

Each school has a unique code to access the consent, please see your child's school code below.

SCHOOL: Mersey Park Primary School CODE: WC105042

If you have any queries about the new e-Consent process, please call the Immunisation Team on 0151 514 2510.